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New Seneca Recreation Director hired
(KMZA ) --A new Seneca recreation director has been hired.

The Seneca City Council at their September 1 meeting voted to hire Brock Miller,
of Platte City, Missouri, for the position.

City Administrator Tammi Haverkamp told MSC News that Miller currently
serves as a sports grounds technician at Park University in Parkville, Missouri.

Haverkamp said he was among two applicants for the position.
It's not yet known when Miller will begin work with the city.

He will replace Erin Toby, who resigned effective September 1 after serving as
recreation director for about a year.
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